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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Aaron Mitchell

Bayside High School

1901 Degroodt Road SW

Palm Bay, Fl.  3290-1206

Dear Aaron,
We appreciate the support once again the BETA members provided for the Melbourne Hamfest.  We had over 1300 attendees at the Hamfest this year.  The help that the BETA club members provided as door security was very valuable to our organization and freed up our members to do other jobs.
Please accept the enclosed $50.00 donation for the BETA Club as a token of our appreciation.

We also wanted to thank you for your part in the Youth forum.  We heard lots of good things about the forum.  We hope you will continue to take on the Youth forum; you and Dan did a great job with the kids.  Jim was impressed when he stopped by at all the activity and how the kids were really involved.  Thanks again for all you did for the youth's this year.

Next year’s hamfest will be held October 08-09, 2011.  We hope that you will be able to help support us again.  If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at quinn1225@netzero.com.  You may contact us directly at 321-327-2647 or by cell 321-693-7142/321-626-1349.

Thanks again for supporting the hamfest. 
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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